
October 2021

Welcome from the Chair of Governors

Dear Applicant

Thank you for your interest in applying for the position of Principal at Holy Trinity Lamorbey Church

of England Primary School. I trust you will have had the opportunity to explore the job description

and person specification, as well as researching the Trust and the school.

The school is at the heart of the local community with strong links to the parish church which is

conveniently situated next to the school. The Statutory Inspection of Anglican and Methodist

Schools (SIAMS) awarded a category of Good at the last inspection in 2020 and the Christian ethos is

at the heart of the Academy.

At Holy Trinity Lamorbey you will be supported by an experienced and active governing body plus a

passionate staff team, whose enthusiasm to learn and develop, and dedication to eliminating any

barrier to success makes for a dynamic and inspiring working environment.

I would like to thank you once again for your interest and warmly encourage you to visit us to find

out more about this exciting opportunity.

Yours sincerely

Sandra Paddon

Mrs S K Paddon MBE

Chair of Governors,

Holy Trinity Lamorbey

Church of England Primary School


